
-----Original Message----- 
From: Barbara Harris [mailto:bbharris1936@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 3:37 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: GMO protection bill  
 
Please inform the committee that this bill is not in support of the long term common good and should 
not be passed.  
Bill Harris  
503-228-3448 
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